[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image3.jpg]


4982
[image: image4.png]


[image: image5.png]



Reading: All children need to have their reading book and planner in school every day. Please ensure their planner is signed once they have read to an adult- to ensure they are getting the opportunity to read. Reading with your child at home, whether it is practising their school reading book or sharing a favourite story, will really help your child’s interest and confidence in reading grow and will support them with their school work. Please ensure that your child reads at least 4 times a week and their planner is signed by an adult to show they have read. Planners will be checked weekly and motivators will be given for those who have read. In school, we will focus on the skills they need to use during their reading to enable them to gain a better understanding of the text (to summarise, infer and predict). 


Library Once a week, year 6 will attend the school library where they will have the opportunity to change their books and to develop their love of reading. We hope your child gets the most out of the library and makes the most of reading the wide range of books we have for them.





Topic �


In the Autumn term, the children will be learning about World War 2.  During the summer holiday Mr Bryan visited a World War 2 museum in Cornwall, so we are very excited to share what we have discovered with the children!  Year 6 will explore the different countries which were affected by the war and why the war occurred. Research will be carried out to gain a better insight of world famous leaders such as Winston Churchill, Neville Chamberlain and Hitler. Children will learn why it was necessary to ration specific items during the war and how this affected people’s everyday lives.
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Behaviour�In Year 6, we will work as a team to win class motivators. If our class has the most motivators in a week, on the Friday, there will be a mufti day. Children will also be able to individually earn motivators to work towards award certificates. Good behaviour choices, respect, morals and manners are expected from all children to create a happy learning environment for all. We love to celebrate success and support children through their challenges to give them the best possible school life. 





Morning Reminder!�Learning in Year 6 begins at 8.30am. The classroom door will be open and the children will be welcomed in each day. There will always be a task ready for them to make use of every moment of learning. This will make a massive difference in supporting your child for their learning so please ensure children arrive on time every day. The classroom door will close at 8.50am to allow the children to have the best environment for their morning work. If children arrive after this time, they should come in via the school office. 


�








Attendance: As year 6 is such an important year, it is vital children are in school, on time, every day in order to have the best experience of school and get the most out of their learning.�





Welcome back! �We hope you had a relaxing, enjoyable summer holiday and have come back to school happy to be in Year 6 and ready to learn!  The year 6 team this year will be: Mr Bryan, Miss Thompson, Miss Eastwell and Mrs Bruce. We are really excited about the year ahead- with lots of fun and creative learning to look forward to. There will always be a member of the year 6 team on the door in the mornings should you have any quick messages or queries, however please bear in mind that we need to get the children settled as quickly as possible, therefore if necessary please book a time after school to speak to any of the team. �Many thanks, �The Year 6 Team. � HYPERLINK "https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjSupOjtozkAhUFyqQKHW_ZBgoQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https://www.pbslearningmedia.org/resource/7cbcdc23-b927-417e-89a0-91f591c40d76/school-symbols-clipart/&psig=AOvVaw0zze3vnuVRjpiRN1L56pJc&ust=1566217842555572" \t "_blank" ���� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwiC5LaKtozkAhXLyKQKHThFB50QjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=http://clipart-library.com/flower-tree-cliparts.html&psig=AOvVaw3Tz0cQ7Wd0Zfb1ZQxB90Fd&ust=1566217790465561" \t "_blank" ���








Kindness Challenge: In our Monday assembly each week the children will be introduced to a kindness challenge, organised by Mrs Tindall which they complete in school.  The children can write comments on the kindness board in the hall to celebrate their and others kind acts.





P.E.�This year our P.E. days will be Mondays and Thursdays. This half term, we will be exploring invasion skills in Rugby and Netball. Children must have trainers and full P.E. kit in school at all times. Joggers are also needed as we will go outside in dry weather. Please make sure all P.E. is correctly named.





Home Learning, Spellings & Times Tables�Each week, your child will receive a set of spellings, Maths and English homework which will need to be completed for the following week. This will all be written in their planners with any information they will need to complete it.


They will also need to practise their times tables daily to ensure they know these off by heart. 


Please encourage children to complete their homework each week as this is so important to recap their learning from school and to support their learning further. 





Projects


Children will also be given the opportunity to complete a creative half term project where they can explore the class topic further. Projects will be displayed in class and an opportunity for your child to present their project in celebration assembly.�If any notes are sent home in planners, please sign these so we know they have reached you. 











